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Jerzy Tadeusz Chudek,  

George Kontogeorgos,  

Ja Hyeon Ku,  

Bao-Gan Peng,  

Maurizio Serati 

Editors-in-Chief 

World Journal of Clinical Cases 

 

Dear Editors: 

 

We wish to re-submit the manuscript titled “Nosocomial infection and spread of SARS-CoV-2 

infection among hospital staff, patients, and caregivers” The manuscript ID is 80498. 

 

We thank you and the reviewers for your thoughtful suggestions and insights. The manuscript has 

benefited from these insightful suggestions. I look forward to working with you and the reviewers 

to moving this manuscript closer to publication in World Journal of Clinical Cases. 

 

The manuscript has been rechecked and the necessary changes have been made in accordance 

with the reviewers’ suggestions. The responses to all comments have been prepared and attached 

herewith. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chih-Chien Cheng, MD,PhD 

Department of Education and Research, Taipei City Hospital 

No.10, Sec 4, RenAi Road, Daan Dist, Taipei City, 10619, Taipei, Taiwan. 

Phone: +886-2- 27093600  

Email: DXO90@tpech.gov.tw 

 

mailto:DXO90@tpech.gov.tw

